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435 West Town Street 

4.7± acres 

CV04-044 

R/W appears 

to be vacated. 
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From: cjstewart [mailto:cjstewart@aol.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 4:45 PM 
To: Jeff Brown; dhitt@columbus.gov 

Cc: Jim Sweeney 
Subject: Re: Brick Town St CV 

The Franklinton Area Commission voted to support an extension of the Council Variance for Brick 

Investment with regards to selling Brick Investment Lucas Street in the area between West Town 

Street and West Rich Street.  

-- 
Carol J. Stewart, Chair  
Franklinton Area Commission 
192 South Princeton Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43223 
279-9382 
cjstewart@aol.com 
On Feb 2, 2010, at 3:30:40 PM, "Jeff Brown" <JLBrown@smithandhale.com> wrote: 

 
From: "Jeff Brown" <JLBrown@smithandhale.com> 

Subject: Brick Town St CV 

Date: February 2, 2010 3:30:40 PM EST 

To: cjstewart@aol.com 

Cc: "Jim Sweeney" <JimSweeney@franklinton.org> 

Attachments: 1 Attachment, 40.2 KB 

Carol,when city council passed this ordinance there was a condition that my client 
grant to the city a public easement across Lucas St if certain development has 
not occurred within four years of  council's action.( see copy of hardship 
statenment)This condition was to cover the event that Lucas St would be vacated 
and the development not occur.Since Lucas St has not been vacated my client 
cannot grant an easement.When I met with Chris Presutti he suggested that we 
amend the council variance and add another four years to that condition.I 
discussed this amendment with Jim and he did not see an issue with it nor a 
reason to come back to the Commission.The city would like an e-mail indicating 
that the commission does not have an issue with this amendment.The e-mail 
should be addressed to Dana Hitt with a copy to me.If you have any questi ons 
please give me a call. 
  

Jeffrey L. Brown 
Smith & Hale LLC 
37 W. Broad Street, Suite 725 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
This information in this electronic mail transmission and any documents accompanying it contain 
confidential information belonging to the sender ,which is legally privileged.  The information is intended 
only for the use of the individual or entities named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the 
contents of this information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please destroy 
the message in its entirety. 
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(614) 221-4255 
(614) 221-4409 fax 
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